important info from Seattle Parks regarding AFTER CARE - MOOSE (Meadowbrook Out of School Experience) for 2023-2024
(Email from Seattle Parks, 2/27/23)

Dear John Rogers School Age Care Families,
We understand that John Rogers ES will be moving to an interim site at the John Marshall building next school year due to construction.
Seattle Parks and Recreation, in partnership with the Associated Recreation Council, will provide after school care starting in September 2023 at Meadowbrook Community Center.
We are currently in conversation with the School District about their ability to provide yellow bus transportation from John Marshall to Meadowbrook CC for children enrolled in our program for next school year. Additional information regarding the status of these conversations will be provided no later than May 2nd. If we have any updates prior to May 2nd, we will share them with you.
We will send out additional details regarding registration by the end of April. Until then, please save these important dates below.

Meadowbrook Community Center After School Care 2023-2024 Registration Dates:

Tuesday, May 9 at Noon: Continuity of Care registration for participants who are currently enrolled in the John Rogers After School Program will open on Tuesday, May 9th at Noon. Based on our current projections, the Meadowbrook School Age Care program will have 40 slots, which is 10 less than our current program at John Rogers. Given our reduced capacity, siblings aging into the program will need to register during the May 16th general registration.

Tuesday, May 16 at Noon: General registration will be open to the public, which includes siblings not currently enrolled.

Scholarships: Scholarship applications are now available for the Seattle Parks and Recreation Scholarship Cycle, Summer 2023-Spring 2024. More information can be found online at https://www.seattle.gov/parks/scholarships-and-financial-aid .
Thank you for your patience during this transition.


Thank you,
Seattle Parks and Recreation
*Questions/concernsregardingMOOSE?CallMeadowbrookCCat:206-684-7522
(In response to this email, JRE will send out a survey to families in order to gauge interest in childcare for JRE families. The survey will be sent via Microsoft Forms. The survey is being created and will be distributed to families when available. In the meantime, voice your concerns by calling Meadowbrook -PTA)
I
